
MANASQUAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Robert Goodall 

 Principal 
  167 Broad Street 

Manasquan, NJ 08736 
(732) 528-8820 ext. 1000 

 

October 10, 2019 

 

Re: Halloween Costumes  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Students: 

 

Manasquan High School has always promoted student creativity, school spirit and to 
have fun with friends in a safe environment. Students will be permitted to wear 
appropriate costumes on October 31st, provided the attire follows the dress code 
guidelines as outlined in the student handbook. Students failing to follow those 
guidelines will be asked to change to school attire that meets the student dress code. 
Students should be easily identified in a costume. Costumes depicting violence, use of 
masks, weapons or suggestive clothing deemed inappropriate by building administration 
is strictly prohibited. We will continue our tradition of the in-school costume parade to 
showcase student and staff costumes. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding these issues, please feel free to contact me at 
732.528.8820, ext. 1000 to discuss your concerns or questions. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert Goodall                                                                                                      
HS Principal                                                                                                            
 


